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27 September 2018 
 
 
Mr Warwick Anderson  
General Manager, Network Finance and Reporting  
Australian Energy Regulator 

GPO Box 3131  

CANBERRA  ACT  2601 
 
 
 

Dear Warwick 
 
 

Voluntary provision of tax information to the AER tax review 

 

We refer to the voluntary provision of tax information request from the Australian 

Energy Regulator (AER) dated 17 August 2018. As indicated at the meeting held 

between Ausgrid and the AER on Friday 10 August 2018, Ausgrid will work on a 

collaborative basis with the AER and will participate in the voluntary provision of tax 

information within the AER’s timeframes. 

 

We have provided our responses to each of your questions as noted in Appendix A 

and Appendix B in the voluntary information request. This information has been 

provided to the AER on a commercial in confidence basis. 

 
If you have any queries in respect of the above, please contact Yvonne Martins on  

 or Iftekhar Omar on  or myself on . 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rob Amphlett Lewis 
Executive General Manager  
Strategy & Regulation 




